
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Your request and our response are set out below.
 

Request 

Could you please provide copies of the following regarding the Boxing Day 26 
Dec 2019 Meeting Which is held on High St, Lewes organised by the 
Southdown Hunt please. 

1/ Copies of Event Notice including application date for the event held on 
26/12/2019 provide by the event organisers 

2/ Copies of Risk Assessment relating to the event on 26/12/2019 provided by 
the event organisers 

3/ Copies or confirm liability insurance has been checked and verified by paid 
receipt by the event organisers. 

4/ Could you confirm and provide dates, details and /or documentation relating 
to any meetings held with all emergency services and safety advisory groups 
relating to the event on 26/12/2019
 
Response

East Sussex County Council do not hold any information relating to this request. 

Historically East Sussex County Council have not had any involvement in this 
event. We are advised by East Sussex Highways, that in previous years, the 
road is closed under a Town Police Clause authorised by Lewes District 
Council. It has been agreed that for future events (2020 and beyond) East 
Sussex County Council should be involved in authorising the road closure 
(utilising a 16A closure for events), however, to date no such application has 
been received. 


